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Kyle Rae, Councillor

Christine Archibald, Administrator
Toronto and East York Community Council

10" Floor, West Tower
City Hall

Dear Christine,

ity Hall, 2nd Floor
100 Queen Street West
foronto, Ontario MBH 2N2

Telk 416 392-7903
Fram 416 696-4300
courgillor_rae@toronto.ca

December 14, 2006

Please find enclosed a copy of a letter that I've received from the Bloor-Yorkville
BIA, the organizer of the Sante Wine Festival. As you will note, the BIA is seeking
Council’s approval for their event to be considered an event of municipal significance for
the purposes of securing special occasion permits.

I would be very appreciative if you would add this item to the agenda of the next
meeting of the Toronto and East York Community Council.

ﬂﬂﬂﬂﬂﬂﬂﬂ
,,,,,

Kyle Rae
City Councillor

C: Briar de Lange




